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Pamela Martin

From: Public Hearings
Subject: FW: Email to Mayor and Council re: Redevelopment of 943 Collinson St.

 

From: M BUCKLEY [mailto:mbuckley@shaw.ca]  
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 10:49 AM 
To: Victoria Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca> 
Subject: Redevelopment of 943 Collinson St. 

 

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Council. 
 
My name is Myrna Buckley and I am a resident at 934 Collinson 
St.  I am writing to 
you to say how much I disagree with the proposal for 
redevelopment of the property(943 Collinson) 
across the street from us. The plan for this massive building does 
not meet the zoning 
requirements of the city and will ruin our small street. 
I do NOT support this inappropriate proposal for our street. 
 
Thank you so much, Myrna Buckley 
                              Apt. A 934 Collinson St 
                              Victoria, V8V 3B8 
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Pamela Martin

From: Public Hearings
Subject: FW: Email to Mayor and Council re: Letter of Support for 943 Collinson

From: Lorraine Shafonsky [mailto:lorhall@shaw.ca]  
Sent: Saturday, June 04, 2016 2:37 PM 
To: Victoria Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Support 
 
 
 
     Mayor Helps and City of Victoria Council, 
 
 
I would like to tender my support of the proposed development at 943 Collinson Street by Mr Dan Hagel. 
 
This gentleman has been very open with his plans from the very start...sharing his ideas and asking for input from all the 
neighbours on Collinson St between Vancouver and Quadra.  
 
He changed his plans completely to comply with negative feedback and his latest presentation was shown to us a few 
weeks ago and looks like a much better 'fit' in this neighbourhood! 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
Wesley and Lorraine Shafonsky 
 
923 Collinson St. 
Victoria, B.C., V8V 3B7 
 
250-381-9540 
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